
 
 
 
 
 
February, 2022 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The 2022 Regional Forum season is under way!   
 
On behalf of the General Service Board of Alcoholics Anonymous, I cordially invite you to one or 
more of our Regional Forums. Whether the forum is held in your region, or one held in a region 
nearby, we hope you can attend. Better yet, bring a carload! Regional Forums are free.    
 
General Service Board trustees, AA World Service directors and AA Grapevine directors, as well 
as staff and other employees of GSO and Grapevine will be available at the Forums to share 
experience, respond to questions and hear suggestions.  The mix of first-time forum attendees 
and those who come to see old friends and spread the message of the value of service always 
makes for a lively weekend. 
 
We look forward to the upcoming forums: 
 
 Eastern Canada Regional Forum; Charlottetown, P.E.I; May 13-15 
 Western Canada Regional Forum; Winnipeg, MB; June 3-5 
 Pacific Regional Forum; Salt Lake City, UT; September 16-18 
 Southeast Regional Forum; New Orleans, LA; December 2-4 
   
Detailed information on the forums, including the registration process and programs is available 
at the following link: https://www.aa.org/regional-and-local-forums 
 
For questions about the forums program contact James H. at the Regional Forums assignment 
at: regionalforums@aa.org or (212) 870-3120.  
 
For questions about the forum registration process, technical or logistical details, contact Sharon 
Vasquez in G.S.O.’s Meetings, Events and Travel Services (METS) Department at 
vasquezs@aa.org, or at (212) 870-4727. 
 
I look forward to seeing you this year at one or more of the 2022 Regional Forums!  
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 

 
 
Linda Chezem 
General Service Board Chairperson 
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